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Friday 26th May, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce our Year 5 school Sleepover, taking place on Friday 7th July! 

The sleepover will begin at 6:00pm and will include dinner, snacks, drinks, entertainment and breakfast the 

following morning.  Please can you collect your child on Saturday 8th July 2023 at 9:00am. All children must be 

picked up on Saturday morning, no children will be allowed to walk home. To cover the cost of the sleep over 

there will be a payment of £10 per pupil.  This payment is voluntary, however, if there are insufficient funds, 

the sleepover will not be able to take place.  We ask for payment by Friday 23rd June, 2023. Please can 

payment be made by MCAS.  

Sleepover equipment checklist  

All to be placed in a named bag. 

 An item such as an airbed to sleep on with a sleeping bag or bedding 

 Toiletries including toothbrush and toothpaste 

 Sleep wear 

 A clean set of clothes 

Please can no mobile phones or smart watches be brought, if found, they will be confiscated.  

If your child needs any medication please contact your child’s class teacher. 

We acknowledge that for some of the children this will be an exciting evening and we would like to take this 

opportunity to remind children and parents that children's behaviour should be of a high standard throughout 

the evening. In the event, that a child should not uphold high standards of behaviour, staff will be contacting 

parents and asking them to collect their child. This will be regardless of time and no refund will be given.  Staff 

are volunteering to support this event and we therefore expect all children to have fun whilst at the same time 

being on their best behaviour. 

During the evening, there will be an option to watch a PG film.  

Best wishes, 

Year 5 Team 

Year 5 Sleepover Friday 7th July, 2023 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 5 Sleepover on Friday 7th July, 2023 and watch a PG film. I will 

drop my child at 6:00pm at school and collect Saturday 8th July, 2023 at 9:00am. 

Pupil name:___________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer signed: ___________________________________ 
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